
                                              
                                                   

                                                 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

PROVISION OF STANDARD SECURITY GUARD SERVICES AT VARIOUS OFFICES OF THE UGU DISTRICT 
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES AND PLANTS FOR A PERIOD OF 36 MONTHS. 
                                                         
CONTRACT NO: UGU-05-1517-2019  

 

With reference the above-mentioned tender as advertised in the SC Herald on Friday,16 

August 2019. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned tender has been Cancelled. 

Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused.  
 
Any enquiries can be directed to Arthur Mbhele on 039 682 5795 or email arthur.mbhele@ugu.gov.za. 

 
DD NAIDOO 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
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